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14th January 2020 
 

Curriculum development at Capenhurst 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you know, curriculum development is a priority for school this year and the staff and I have 
been working hard to make sure that the curriculum we offer to the children at Capenhurst is 
stimulating, engaging and coherently planned.  
 
We looked through the surveys that you, your children and the staff completed and included ideas 
from these as well as following the guidance detailed in the National Curriculum document that 
was published in 2014. As a result of this work, I am able to share with you the curriculum 
document that outlines the intent of our curriculum, how we will implement it and how its impact 
will be measured. Please take the time to read it and share any thoughts or comments you may 
have about it. It is also published on the school website as the opening page of the curriculum 
section. Here you will also find sections for each part of the curriculum which will contain the 
relevant documentation for each subject. These sections will be added to as documentation is 
finalised. 
 
From the surveys, we also identified three key personality traits that everyone agreed were 
important for all our children. These now form part of our school logo as you can see at the top of 
this letter. You will also find them threaded through our curriculum as three core elements. 
 
Developing the curriculum and associated documentation is a large body of work that the staff and 
I are committed to getting right. Your support and feedback through this process is invaluable and 
welcomed; through continued working together we can ensure that all the children at Capenhurst 
are provided with a curriculum that meets their needs. 
 
If you have any questions or comments about the content of this letter or the associated 
documentation, please do not hesitate to contact school with them. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Claire Green 
Headteacher 
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